
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Trustees for the Taylorsville-Bennion Improvement 

District (the District) will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 

at the District offices located at 1800 West 4700 South, Taylorsville, Utah 84129.  

The District is planning to increase water and sewer rates by 3%.  Also under consideration are 

increases to various administrative and development fees.  The reason for the proposed rates 

and fees is to cover the District’s increased costs associated with each of the fees. 

The District is also updating its Water Conservation Plan in accordance with Utah’s Water 

Conservation Plan Act (the Act).  The Act requires the District to prepare and submit an updated 

plan every five years. 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive comments regarding the proposed rate and fee 

increases and to explain the reasons for the proposed increases, as well as to hear comments 

regarding the District’s Water Conservation Plan.  All interested persons shall be given the 

opportunity to be heard.  Written comments are welcome and can be sent to P.O. Box 18579, 

Taylorsville, UT 84118 or via email to company@tbid.gov.  The deadline to receive written 

comments via mail or email is 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19, 2024. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the District will make reasonable 

accommodations to participants of the hearing. Requests for assistance can be made by calling 

801-968-9081 at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing.  

More information can be found on the District’s website www.tbid.gov.  

This Notice is being given in satisfaction of requirements of UCA §§ 17B-1-643. 


